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More people in Oregon should be able to own homes and setting concrete goals 

towards that is appropriate and will highlight the need for additional, concrete action 

to meet those goals. I support this bill for that reason. Much more legislation is 

needed to help make those goals a reality and address the critical housing shortage 

that puts home ownership out of reach for so many. 


